
To whom this may concern,

I am writing regarding our company’s relationship with 
Action Sales.  Before meeting with the team at Action Sales, we were 
having difficulties procuring some of the equipment for our restaurant.  
At the time, we were working with a couple other vendors that were 
not experienced with Japanese cuisine.  Luckily, Richard and his team 
were able to help us find the right equipment and supplies.  Being only 
the first of many restaurants we had planned to open, we were looking 
for a supplier that would be able to meet current and future needs.  
With Action Sales, I believe, we have found the right company for our 
expansion.  Richard and his team are knowledgeable about all the 
products they sell.  What’s really great is that if they don’t have 
something I need, they will find it so that I could continue running the 
day to day operations of the restaurant rather than going on a 
scavenger hunt.  Their close relationship with many equipment 
companies gives me piece of mind knowing that they can find pretty 
much anything I can think of and that I’d have multiple choices to 
decide from.  I am looking forward to our future growth with the 
support of Action Sales and their incredible team.

Warmest Regards,

Anthony Hayashi
CFO


